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January 21, 1981 

Hr. Georg. L. Spctre 
_iate Direct"'" 
International Ocuncu o~ U'DILl B'rith 
1640 Rhode IolaDl A_, !IV 
Washington, DC 2003& 

'I1lank. wery IIUCb for your t~ l.tter 0 * M aUII.roy 16th. 

I ~1at. your k1ad 1mritatloo to _ pcot in tho panel dJ8cussl.oo 
on the oubjact d the U"" JUsbt i:YaD&ellc·

' 
•• 

I would lik. very 1IIIl4,:il'1IY acbedule au""'" to attODd the racepUoc 
you are holding for J.wish _. of C<xIg:reeo.at 5;80 p ... . At __ 

I "ill plan to COIle ill earlier that af1:eruoon lIDlesa """'" ~ency 
makes that 1Joposa1hl. •• 

I aa..- that you "ill be """.rUg IIY hotel _ twve.l _n .. s. 

The euclosed hackir<>UDd material ..,. b. of ...... interert to you and your 
may wiab to abare with with ...... of your people ae background reading. 

With waraest good wishes. I an. 

HHT:RPR 

lloIIlOONreO FAL,IELL PKGE 

_i Korc H. TIIlIelIb&UII 
National. Director 
Interrellg!oua Mfaira 

J 



WNAI WRITH INTERNATIONAL 
1640 Rhode'al,,,d " ..... N.W. 
W .. tlinglon, D. C. 200341 
(202) '~7.&600 
TWX 7Io.an..-. , Cable IINAllIRtTH WASHOC 

Rabbi Mark Tanenbaum 
Director of Inter-Religious Affairs 
American Jewish Committee 
165 E. 56th Street 
New York, New York 10022 

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum: 

January 16, 1981 

Thank you for accepting our invita~ion to~ addr~8 our In~ational Board 
of Governors on Monday evening, February 9, 1981 ____ . \_ 

As I indicated over the phone, it's a panel discussion on the subject, 
''Moral Majority : Friend or Enemy?" 

We expect the session to begin at 8:00 p . m., but if you caD arrange your 
schedule to be here earlier, we would be delighted to have you attend the 
reception our Board is hosting for Jewish members of Congress at 5:30 p.m. 
in the first floor Exhibit Hall of the B'nai B'rith building. 

The session you will be addressing will be held in the 8th floor conference 
center of our building, which is at 1640 Rhode Island Avenue, N. W. 

We have made reservations for you at the Mayflower Hotel, two blocks away. 
The hotel will send the confirmation to you directly. 

Again, we are very pleased you are able to come. We look forward to hearing 
you . 

With kind wishes . 

,...,A=-in:;-ceret
Y'rf71 

Georget ~ k-e 
Associate Director 
International Council of Blnai Blrith 

GLS/hb 




